Chase Bowers Advent #1 December 4, 2016
Missions Pastor

Hope Prepares the Way
Luke Chapter 1
We all have hopes, but do we all have true hope? Authentic Christian hope
distinguishes itself from all others in that it is as sure and steady as the

promises of God. As we walk this December toward the celebration of
Christ’s birth, we walk as people confident in Christ.

The Angel’s Message to Mary

1) You’re a
2) He will be great and will be of the Most High.
3) He will be given the of his
4) His will end.
5) is with God.

Hope’s response
1) Hope what the of God is.
2) Hope the
3) Hope grows like a ina that was
4) Hope the of the Lord.

GIVING IS A PART OF WORSHIP:

We do not pass an offering plate
during the service. Boxes are

located in the hallways for those
who wish to serve by giving.




CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS CHOIR
Sunday, December 18th during the 9:30 and 11:00 services, all kindergarten
through 4th graders are invited to sing! Rehearsals will be from 4-5pm in the
TBC Auditorium Dec. 5th, 7th, 12th, and 14th. We ask that your child attend at
least 2 rehearsals to be prepared to sing.

ANGEL TREE
The Angel Tree table will be out next Sunday, Dec. 11th to pick up names of
children of those incarcerated. We're looking for volunteers to help run the
table in the foyer! For more information, contact Mary Jo Zito at 778-2950
or maryjozito{@att.net.

YEAR-END GIVING
Thanks for your generosity in giving to the extension of God’s Kingdom at TBC
and around the world. As you consider your end of year giving, please remember
that TBC accepts donations of stocks and real estate. Contact Cynthia Young,
our financial secretary, at 778-3233 or cindyy@tbcweb.org for more details on
how to make these transactions.

His Kins PARENTS RESPITE DAy
Next Sat., Dec. 10th from 10am-2pm, TBC will host a Respite Day for parents
of chiidren with special needs and siblings. Childeare and lunch (pizza) are
provided. Register children by Dec. 9th at 9:00am to Susie Marek at
susie.marek@hoctilc.org or 254-933-7487,

TBC NEWSLETTER
Our December e-newsletter went out last week! If you do not receive the
monthly newsletter via email, please go to templebiblechurch.org to sign-up.

TBC HOLIDAY SCHEDULE
Dec. 18th ... No 8:15 service, Kid’s Choir performance, all classes meet
Dec. 22nd ... No Thursday Morning Men’s Bible Study
Dec. 24th ... Christmas Eve services: 5:00 (nursery childcare only)
6:30 (no child-care)
Dec. 25th ... 10:00am family service only (no childcare or classes)
Dec. 26th ... TBC office closed
Dec. 29th ... No Thursday Moming Men’s Bible Study
Jan. Ist ... No 8:15 service (nursery & pre-school only)
Jan. 2nd ... TBC office closed
Jan. 8th ... Resume normal schedule

Congratulations to Eddie & Kim Mengarelli on their new baby boy!
Linus Roman was born November 30th weighing 6 1b. 10 oz. and 18” long.




UNPLANNED PREGNAN CY?
YOU ARE NOT ALONE.

AN EMBRACE GRACE
GROUP!

' MAKE NEW FRIENDS IN SIMILAR CIRCUMSTANCES.

' RECEIVE A BABY SHOWER WITH NEW BABY ITEMS.

' BE INSPLRED & HOPE FILLED THROUGH
AN AWESOME SUPPORT SYSTEM.
Tuesdays @ 6 pm (starting Jan. 17th)
Temple Bible Church at The Outback
(building behind the church)
3205 Oakview Drive, Temple
Contact Gladys 254-760-4272 e ga62@yahoo.com

GOTO EMBRACEGRACE.COM TO
FIND AGCROUP NEAR YOU!






